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 COUNTY OF YOLO

 Office of the County Administrator




FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact: Dwight Coddington
September 14, 2023
Email: PIO@YoloCounty.org
Phone: (530) 908-0186
Esparto Convenience Center Adjusts Hours of Operation for September
(Esparto, CA) - In response to staffing challenges, the Esparto Convenience Center located at 27075 County Road 19A and operated by Yolo County's Department of Community Services’ Integrated Waste Management Division, will be temporarily adjusting its hours of operation for the remainder of September. Beginning immediately, the facility will be closed on Wednesdays and will only be open on Saturdays from 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., throughout the rest of this month. 

The Esparto Convenience Center plays a crucial role in the community by providing a convenient location for residents to drop off recyclables, household hazardous waste, and other materials. This decision to temporarily reduce hours has not been taken lightly and the Community Services Department appreciates the patience and understanding of residents affected by this necessary adjustment as it works toward resuming regular operations at the facility. 
For more information and updates on the Esparto Convenience Center's hours of operation, please visit the Department of Community Services website at www.yolocounty.org/IWM or contact the Integrated Waste Management Division directly at (530) 666-8852 or iwm@yolocounty.org.
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